
DISTRICT 4 

February AWSC 2021 Report 

 

 

Hello Fellow Travelers 

 

As Panel 61 begins our District Board has two positions remaining open at this time DR and ADR.  We 

have filled the Board positions of DISL, Secretary & Treasurer and Chair positions LDC, Public Outreach, 

Convention, Group Records, Telephone, Where & When, AA Liaison, Archives and Webmaster. 

We have agreed to embark on this journey as a team and we are taking turns facilitating our monthly 

District Meetings.  We have had some creative ideas how to manage this situation.  Our Secretary has 

agreed to forward reports and agenda to the members in Panel 61 positions as we negotiate this new 

year.  We presently are Zoom meeting the third Saturday of each month. 

We have seen a slight decline in donations and have prepared a budget to review in the February 

meeting.  We have still received group donations that are keeping us afloat. 

We have secured a Zoom account for our District for meetings and events.  Our public outreach has 

organized two events a Gratitude Event and a January Speaker Event using this account that had a great 

turn out.    

During these COVID-19 times we have groups that resumed meeting in person. We have in person & via 

telephone for those who are unable to attend in person and we have groups that are using Zoom.  Some 

of us are even attending international meetings via Zoom as well.   

We are continuing to discuss how to get the word out to those in need and keeping us all connected. 

 

Happy to be in Service, 

Rachelle C 
DISL District 4  
 

 

 


